
 

 

 

It has come to our attention that members have been receiving emails in phishing 

attempts to scam membership out of money and gift cards. Our webmaster has 

been advised of this latest attack. 

We rarely ask for any such donations and particularly not when the contract is 

about to expire. When the local makes a donation, it is voted upon by 

membership at a meeting or communicated at the budget period. The local would 

then post on our website and encourage communication to the local, via known 

channels, to ensure any charity work is done transparently. 

Always, please verify the email for any unusual request and do not hesitate to call 

647-546-7737 or email justin.connolly@unifor25.com if such a request is made. 

We apologize for any confusion. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Local 25 

 

 


